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Ruru Class News 

Ruru has been working hard alongside our 
Buddy Class, Takahē. The students have been 
working on a collaborative art project with our 
little buddies and our amazing hand tree can be 
found at the top of the library! 
 

 

The students have also been making the most 

of the great opportunity to learn new waiata and 

practice their moves during Kapa Haka with 

Matua Murray. I have talked to Ruru about 

seeing this as an amazing and special 

opportunity while learning more about the rich 

and wonderful Māori culture that is such an important part of our identity in Aotearoa. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ruru have produced some amazing mahi as a part of their Korowai/Pepeha Art project. The concept behind our 

Korowai is that they are the student’s superhero capes and highlight all of the amazing things that make them 

who they are and feathers will continue 

to be added to each individual korowai 

as the students achieve great things, 

inside and outside of the classroom! 
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School Picnic and Bike Track Blessing 

The staff and members of the Board of Trustees are looking forward to tonight’s bike track blessing and informal 

meet and greet. Whaea Poihaere is joining us and will bless the track at 5.45pm. 

Don’t forget - 5.30-7.30pm this evening. 

Bring your picnic blanket, picnic basket and bikes. 

School bikes will be available. 

 

Iramoko Marae Visits 

Next week Blue and Gold Team classes will be travelling by bus and visiting Iramoko Marae as part of building 

links with marae in our local area, part of our local school curriculum. 

Blue Team will visit Wednesday 18th March from 9.45am-2.00pm. 

Gold Team will visit on Thursday 19th March from 9.45am-2.00pm. 

Students will be engaged in a variety of activities - local history and legends, learning waiata, and art. 

Please make sure your child has suitable footwear, their school hat, lunch and a drink bottle of water. If, for any 

reason, your child is unable to attend, please contact Michelle in the school office or Whaea Sharon. 

 

Student Illness 

We have had a number of staff and students away sick, or sent home unwell in the last two weeks. Chicken pox 

and gastro bugs seem to be prevalent. If your child is unwell, please keep them at home. All teachers are 

encouraging healthy practices in class - regular washing of hands and catching coughs and sneezes.   

 

Rangitaiki River Festival - Teddy Bear Race 

Thanks to Whaea Lesa and Whaea Verbena, we have a Year 6 team entering in this year’s Teddy Bear Race at 

the Rangitaiki River Festival beginning at 1.00pm on Saturday at the Thornton Domain. 

We wish Rubirose, Kylie, Lea, Claudia, Ashby and and Ryder B all the best for this event. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Awakaponga Market 

Pre-Easter twilight seasonal market, 

Awakaponga hall!  Hot food, crafts, produce, 

Devonshire teas.  1st one for the year in our 

newly renovated hall.  Stall holders 

wanted.  Come join the fun!  

Dates and Reminders 
 

16th March – School swimming starts; 22nd March – Top School; 31st March Learning Partnership Conversations and 1st April - Learning 

Partnership Conversations, school finishes at 12pm; 8th April – Interschool touch rugby; 8th April – Last day of school for term 1;                                 

9th April – Teacher only day; 28th April – First day of term 2. 
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